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The Texas Education Code and other pertinent laws that impact the operation of public school districts 
can be found in the Texas School Law Bulletin, which is intended to serve as a handy reference guide for 
school trustees, educators, and members of the general public. The 2018 Texas School Law Bulletin 
(TXSLB) publication is currently in production with an estimated delivery date between February 2nd – 5th, 
2018.  

Requests for copies of the TXSLB may be made through the Publication Department by submitting a 
Publication Order Form. Questions regarding the TXSLB may be submitted to tealegal@tea.texas.gov.  

The Texas Education Agency is committed to providing its customers with a quality Texas School Law 
Bulletin publication. In order to facilitate this goal, the agency asks that you participate in a customer 
survey and provide us with your feedback regarding the publication. In particular, the agency is seeking 
information regarding the utilization of various sections of the publication in order to make it more useful. 
We, therefore, would like to know what statutes our customers utilize the most and the least. The survey 
includes questions regarding statute utilization and can be completed on-line in 5 minutes. 
 
Thank you for your time and cooperation. Your feedback is important and will be considered for  
future publications. You may find the survey link at: http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K7TS83C  
 
Please note that your participation in the survey is voluntary and responses to the survey are subject to 
disclosure pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 552 of the Texas Government Code. 
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